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Stakeholders invited to take survey on their licensed childcare experiences]

	

Dufferin County is inviting families with a child or children in licensed child care and other stakeholders to complete a survey about

their experiences with child care in the community as part of the Dufferin Workforce Strategy.

Dufferin County has prepared surveys for three stakeholder groups:

? Families with a child or children in licensed child care in Dufferin County:

s-ca.chkmkt.com/?e=320786&h=C8DAE5A36353C9D&l=en

? Educators working in licensed child care in Dufferin County: s-ca.chkmkt.com/?e=320843&h=F74D90BC4B97352&l=en

? Students studying Early Childhood Education at Georgian College: s-ca.chkmkt.com/?e=320552&h=4DBAACF856DE507&l=en

Survey responses will help Dufferin County understand how changes in the child care workforce have influenced family's

experiences, and guide new strategies and activities for Dufferin Workforce Strategy programs. 

The survey is remain open until May 1, 2023.

Family survey participants will receive a coupon for a small sundae or dipped ice cream cone from Dairy Queen. Educators and

students will have the opportunity to enter into a draw for a chance to win a $100 gift card or an ECE book.
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